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MEETINGS 

CAPT met some 50 times (on average twice a week) throughout academic year 2001-2002. 

As is customary, CAPT held information sessions for new faculty, and for colleagues who were  
update that group on CAPT's activities for the year, and to discuss academic  
leadership and organization. 

In the fall, CAPT met with Dean John Berman to discuss the composition of the Office of The 
VPAA/DOF, and in the spring with Dean Chuck Joseph regarding the appointment of the next Associate 
Dean of the Faculty.  
 
CAPT met with the President to discuss continuity in the administration subsequent to the resignation of 
Dean Berman and her appointment of Chuck Joseph as interim VPAA/DOF. We met again, later in the 
year, on several occasions with the President , with Dean Joseph, and with both regarding academic 
leadership at the College and administrative organization in the immediate future.  

In matters of internal governance, the Chair and available members met as required with the Committee 
of Committees. 

Finally, CAPT met twice with the Academic Affairs Committee of the Board of Trustees, the Chair 
alone in February, and the full CAPT in May. 

 
PERSONNEL MATTERS: 



CAPT also consulted with CFG regarding handbook changes intended to make recruitment of CAPT 



CAPT 2001-2002 
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